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Nov. 9, 2023


Edinburg boil water notice lifted for West University area
 
Edinburg, Texas — The City of Edinburg Utilities Department issued a boil water notice on Wednesday, Nov. 9, for the residents and businesses located within West University Dr. (SH 107), specifically the north side between Jackson Road and Mon Mack Road, in response to a recent water leak incident. After testing the water to ensure that the leak did not affect water quality, the City of Edinburg is pleased to announce that the boil water notice has now been rescinded. 

The water is safe for consumption, and regular water services have been restored. The city apologizes for any inconvenience caused during the repair process and thanks residents for their patience and understanding.
The City of Edinburg greatly appreciates the cooperation and understanding of the affected residents and business owners in the West University area. Their safety and well-being remain the city’s top priority.
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